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Sites Reservoir 
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The Sites Reservoir is another multi billion dollar boondoggle to reduce water flows into our bay and turn it into 
a dismal swamp. 

The Sites Reservoir would divert additional water from the Sacramento River, which is a main tributary to the 

Delta and the South Bay. The Delta is already stressed because of existing diversions, and climate change is 

adding to that stress. It does not propose to divert water only during really wet years and extremely wet 

periods, but instead plans to divert water in most years, including averaging nearly 100,000 acre feet of water 

diversions in dry and critically dry years. 

Significant diversions from the Sacramento River to fill Sites Reservoir could result in substantial impacts to our 
bay's ecosystem-reduced volume of water and water quality due to the inability to flush out runoff, Ag waste 

and municipal waste, increased temperatures, salinity, and harmful algal blooms (HABs). 

Please do all you can to kill this project and spend none of my already too expensive water bill proceeds on 

any planning activities for the Sites Reservoir. 
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